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1. U.S. Marine Corps presented a “Fight against Bullying” program
to all 3rd grade students on Jan. 25.

2. Wylie Intermediate hosted it's “Open House” on Feb. 4.
3. The WIS bookfair is Feb. 4 thru Feb. 8.
4. All WISD D.I. Teams go to regional's in Midlothian on Feb. 23.
5. All regular classrooms except the 3rd grade have “Promethean”

boards up and working.  3rd grade is in the process of having them
installed.

6. Chain link fencing is now up around the back area of the
intermediate school.


